

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As I am sure you will have seen in past newsletters and your child's report, we are challenging all of the children to read a range of 9 books each and every month. This is based upon educational research which proves that children who read nine or more books per month are far more likely to achieve higher levels than those who don't. We also know that improving each child's "reading miles" and the range of texts they read makes a phenomenal difference to their learning.

In order to help celebrate and promote this reading, we have produced a 9 book challenge monthly record which will be stuck into your child's homework book for them to record the books they read. If this book is an Accelerated Reader book, they will also record their quiz result to share this with you.

We are encouraging the children to read a wide range of books – please do not think that we are expecting 9 Harry Potter books per month! The children should select a range of different types of books to read, both fiction and non-fiction, based on different topics of interest.

We want to promote a love of reading and to inspire our children to read for fun. To this end please encourage your child to choose from a range of reading material – both from school and home. E Books, websites, magazines, recipes and instruction manuals also count! It is all about reading a wide range and for different purposes.

As always, we appreciate your ongoing support,

Caroline Colledge



## BOOK Challehse

Title:	Title:	Title:
Author:	Author:	Author:
Type of book:	Type of book:	Type of book:
Quiz result:	Quiz result:	Quiz result:
Title:	Title:	Title:
Author:	Author:	Author:
Type of book:	Type of book:	Type of book:
Quiz result:	Quiz result:	Quiz result:
Title:	Title:	Title:
Author:	Author:	Author:
Type of book:	Type of book:	Type of book:
Quiz result:	Quiz result:	Quiz result:



